
Embassy of India 
Manila 

 Reference the Notice Inviting Tender for Hosting, Management and Redesign 
of website of the Mission dated 16 August 2021 with Tender number Mani/Admn/
885/02/2013. Interested companies/agencies may kindly note that the bids are to 
be submitted as physical copies only to the following: 

 (Vishwanjali Gaikwad) 
 SS (PIC) 
 Embassy of India 
 Manila 
 2190 Paraiso St., 
 Dasmariñas Village, 
 Makati, Metro Manila, 1221 
 Philippines 
 +63 9992287034 

2. The bid submission end date as mentioned in the tender notice is 27 Sep-
tember 2021. If a delay is expected in the delivery of the bids to the above address 
within the deadline, companies/agencies are required to email the airway bill/air 
consignment note/proof of shipment on or before 27 September 2021 to pic.mani-
la@mea.gov.in. 

21 September 2021 

Sd/- 
Vishwanjali Gaikwad 

SS(PIC) 
Embassy of India 

Manila 


